
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 30, 2014 
    

VIA COURIER & E-MAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Wallii 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0289 
 2014 Natural Gas Market Review – Consultation and Stakeholder Conference                                                        
 
By letter dated September 19, 2014 the Ontario Energy Board advised all Rate 
Regulated Natural Gas Distributors and Interested Parties of a Natural Gas Market 
Review Consultation and Stakeholder Conference.  The letter invited Stakeholders to 
advise the Board by September 30, 2014, on any additional issues they believe should 
be discussed at the Stakeholder Conference to address the purpose and objectives 
noted above.  
 
Enbridge has reviewed the letter and has no further issues to add. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc: Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis    

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


